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PCU53097 
32 Cambage St. 

Pindimar N.S.W. 2324 

Ph 0249970994 

Attention:Director,Industry, Key Sites and Social Projects Department of Planning and Infrastructure NSW 

c.c. The Honourable Ms. Prue Goward. Minister Planning and Infrastructure NSW 

Re: Application Number MP 10-0006 [Pindimar Abalone Project]. 

My name is Gladys Betty Moncrieff of above address, property-owner and permanent resident for 28 
years. I was a resident of Nelson Bay for 36 years. 

I attended the community consultation at Pindimar and have read and reviewed the Environment 
Assessment Report from the Dept.of Planning & Infrastructure & associated appendices. 

Record of Objection 

I strongly object to this proposed Project because it is not an appropriate venture for this area. IT WILL 
CHANGE OUR QUALITY OF LIFE. This is a very quiet village. I shudder at the thought of the changes this 
will cause :the quality of the water in Pindimar Bay where my grandchildren and great- grandchildren swim: 
the extra traffic in a now quiet street and the many other things residents have also objected to. Another 
thing, the given address for this Project is 180 Clarke St Pindimar but they intend to use Cambage St, Como 
St and Challis St to access the property for the Project. Cambage St is only suitable for light traffic and the 
other two are unmade roads. Also, a problem will occur from Infrasound/low frequency noise [ILFN] ref. 
book" Rich Land, Wasteland" by Sharon Munro, page 126. 

Many other residents have sent submission so I won't replicate them here. Remember if this Project is 
approved it will change THE QUALITY OF LIFE IN THIS VILLAGE. 

Yours sincerely, 
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